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GeorgiaFIRST Financials  
Announcement A19-030 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

TO:  GeorgiaFIRST Financials Users 

POSTED: August 1, 2019 

SUBJECT:  Budgetary Compliance Report nVision Mapping Correction 
 

 
A corrected version of the Budgetary Compliance Report nVision was deployed to 
production yesterday, July 31, 2019.  ITS removed the STATE APPROP node, which 
includes accounts 414998 and 480xxx, from line 5g Other Revenue - Other General in 
cell A92.  Users should rerun this report to ensure they have the most recent and 
accurate information. 
 
To view the latest mapping documents, refer to the Chart of Accounts and Fiscal Year-
End page under the Documentation section of the GeorgiaFIRST Financials website 
here. 
  
For additional information on running nVision reports, refer to the General Ledger 
Reports Manual on the Documentation page on the GeorgiaFIRST Financials website 
here. 
 
 
MORE INFORMATION AND SUPPORT:  For business impact issues, contact the ITS 
Helpdesk at helpdesk@usg.edu or via the ITS Customer Services website. 

 

 

https://www.usg.edu/gafirst-fin/
http://www.usg.edu/gafirst-fin/documentation/category/general_ledger_and_commitment_control
mailto:helpdesk@usg.edu
https://www.usg.edu/customer_services/about_us/contact

